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Our policy has been this year, as in previous years, to select
papers only from undergraduate work. We have attempted to give a
cross-section of the various sorts of work being carried out. Unfor­
tunately much of what is produced, although of sufficient standard,
is not in a publishable form. Some papers are written from confiden­
tial materials. But more often the form is simply not suitable; they
are sometimes set out in the form of short notes or centred round a
specific set of facts. This is true of some Honours Seminars and· most
opinions and essays. In an attempt to "encourage" people to write
specifically for The Law Review, the Auckland University Law
Students' Society has introduced "The Law Review Prize", an award
of $50.00 which will be given to the writer of the best article
submitted. Hopefully this will provide us with more suitable material.

We thank Mr R. J. Katz for his efforts in organising the advertis­
ing, without which The Law Review would not be financially viable.

The Editors.
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